
 
While shopping today, I noticed that you stock the 
following plant(s), which, to my knowledge, is known  
to be invasive in Texas's natural areas: 
 

 
Please consider stopping the sale of this plant(s). 
Name: ______________________________________  
Ph:____________________ Date: ________________ 

Note: The person who left this card is one of many 

Texans who are concerned about the impact of 

invasive plants on the state's natural areas.. To learn 

more about invasive plants (as well as "wildland-

safe" landscaping alternatives) please visit our 

website at http://www.texasinvasives.org. Thank you 

for your interest in stewarding our precious natural 

resources. 

 
While shopping today, I noticed that you stock the 
following plant(s), which, to my knowledge, is known  
to be invasive in Texas's natural areas: 
 

 
Please consider stopping the sale of this plant(s). 
Name: ______________________________________  
Ph:____________________ Date: ________________ 

Note: The person who left this card is one of many 

Texans who are concerned about the impact of 

invasive plants on the state's natural areas.. To learn 

more about invasive plants (as well as "wildland-

safe" landscaping alternatives) please visit our 

website at http://www.texasinvasives.org. Thank you 

for your interest in stewarding our precious natural 

resources. 
 
While shopping today, I noticed that you stock the 
following plant(s), which, to my knowledge, is known  
to be invasive in Texas's natural areas: 
 

 
Please consider stopping the sale of this plant(s). 
Name: ______________________________________  
Ph:____________________ Date: ________________ 

Note: The person who left this card is one of many 

Texans who are concerned about the impact of 

invasive plants on the state's natural areas.. To learn 

more about invasive plants (as well as "wildland-

safe" landscaping alternatives) please visit our 

website at http://www.texasinvasives.org. Thank you 

for your interest in stewarding our precious natural 

resources. 
 
While shopping today, I noticed that you stock the 
following plant(s), which, to my knowledge, is known  
to be invasive in Texas's natural areas: 
 

 
Please consider stopping the sale of this plant(s). 
Name: ______________________________________  
Ph:____________________ Date: ________________ 

Note: The person who left this card is one of many 

Texans who are concerned about the impact of 

invasive plants on the state's natural areas.. To learn 

more about invasive plants (as well as "wildland-

safe" landscaping alternatives) please visit our 

website at http://www.texasinvasives.org. Thank you 

for your interest in stewarding our precious natural 

resources. 
 
While shopping today, I noticed that you stock the 
following plant(s), which, to my knowledge, is known  
to be invasive in Texas's natural areas: 
 

 
Please consider stopping the sale of this plant(s). 
Name: ______________________________________  
Ph:____________________ Date: ________________ 

Note: The person who left this card is one of many 

Texans who are concerned about the impact of 

invasive plants on the state's natural areas.. To learn 

more about invasive plants (as well as "wildland-

safe" landscaping alternatives) please visit our 

website at http://www.texasinvasives.org. Thank you 

for your interest in stewarding our precious natural 

resources. 


